
From:
To: Local Review Body
Subject: Re: Notice of Local Review No 22/03007/FUL
Date: 08 December 2022 22:13:03

Good evening 

Regards the review of this planning permission 22/03007/FUL

Edinburgh needs more local hosing for people who live in Edinburgh this is a residential
area and should be no AirBnb in this area.

This is the same as I said before and there should be no review of this and permission
should not be granted 

Regards

Fraser MacKinnon

From: localreviewbody@edinburgh.gov.uk <localreviewbody@edinburgh.gov.uk>
Sent: 08 December 2022 13:14
To: 
Subject: Notice of Local Review No 22/03007/FUL
 
Please See Attached This email is to inform you that a local review has been received for a
planning application that you commented on .
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